PREMIER NATURAL RESOURCES, LLC | SEP 16 2009

September 14, 2009

Ms. Kimberly Wiison

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1301 West Grand

Artesia, NM 88210

Subject: LOV 02-09-060

Dear Ms. Wilson: ﬂ@ F jﬁ '0/5’; A #%

This letter is to advise you that the two wells in your letter, the Fox #1 and Fgg2l&3 are being
evaluated to see if they can be returned to production.

May we have another 30 days after September 24 to review the wells, see what it would take to
return them to production or decide whether they should be TA’d or plugged? We would

appreciate your assistance with this. :
Please let me know if you have any questions. My direct phone number is (918) 392-3242.
Cordially,

sgan 7 Wl

Megan T. Wondaal
Regulatory Specialist

cc: H. Nguyen
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